## Series Update - January 6th, 2011

From the Engine Pro ASCS Sprints on Dirt Presented by ARP

This is just a brief update on the 2011 schedule for everyone interested. Scheduling is going great with a goal of releasing the schedule by the end of January. I would say that it is about 75% complete. Almost all of the 2010 tracks are back for 2011; a couple of promoters are looking to move their dates around which I am working on right now.

The Memorial Day weekend races with NRA in Ohio are planned again and the Oshweken/South Buxton shows have been announced already. Please feel free to email me with any questions or concerns anytime at mlstrevel@gmail.com.

On another subject we are probably going to have a preseason staff/race team meeting sometime in March. I'm open to suggestions on where to hold this meeting; it will be informative going over 2011 rules and expectations for the season. Larry Goldsberry will return as Competition Director for 2011 and he will be a large part of this meeting.

I wish Dain Naida good luck with his new ride and I look forward to talking with everyone soon, have a safe winter and thank you for your support of the Engine Pro ASCS Sprints on Dirt Presented by ARP.

Mike Strevel-Series Director